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Blaze Band Families,








June 15, 2020

First, let us say – WE MISS OUR BAND STUDENTS and WE MISS BAND!!!
Secondly, we hope you are all doing well and staying healthy in this unprecedented time.

We wanted to touch base with you to keep everyone informed of our BLAZE BAND summer plans. We do have the summer camps scheduled and the dates/times are posted on our website. We would LOVE to be able to have these camps as we normally do – and at this point, we are planning to do so. We will notify you if changes are made. Please mark your calendars:

Band Parent Meeting for ALL members of the band & parents: Tuesday, July 21 (7pm)

Color Guard Camp: July 20-24 (8am-12noon)

Percussion Camp: July 21-23 (9am-5pm)

New Member Camp: July 23-24 (8am-12noon)

Band Camp: July 27-31 (8am-5pm)
Uniform Fittings AND Rehearsal: August 4 & 6 (6-8pm)
As you may be aware, there are restrictions being placed on any groups that wish to meet/practice over the summer (football, baseball, cheer, band etc.). These are directives put in place by Rutherford County Schools. With the current restrictions, there are only 25 persons allow in a room at a time. As you know, the Blaze Band is well OVER 25 students, so with this restriction, we would have to make adjustments to the camps. We are hopeful that as we progress through the summer that these guidelines will change so that larger groups may meet and practice.
We understand that this is frustrating as we all want to be able to plan. We are very sorry for this uncertainty and we thank you for your patience as we navigate through this time. PLEASE feel free to contact us (directors@blackmanband.com) with your questions and concerns. We are happy to give you any information that we have, but please know that we are waiting for information and decisions to be made by our administrators and county officials. 

We will be at the band room on Thursday, June 18 (2-4pm) to pass out our NEW SHOW MUSIC to anyone who can stop by (woodwind & brass players only). Drumline – your music is not ready yet! Please come to the back, band door.

If you haven’t registered for band through the band’s website, please do so ASAP.

We look forward to seeing everyone again and to meeting all our new band members!
Mr. Wright & Ms. Monson
